
 

 

Date:  5/4/2021 

 

 

Federal Communications Commission 

Office of Engineering and Technology Laboratory Division 

7435 Oakland Mills Rd. 

Columbia, MD 21046 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

We respectfully request dismissal for FCC ID: 2AEUPBHAFL031. We confirm that 

devices labeled with this FCC ID have not been sold in the United States and neither 

anywhere in the world. 

 

 

Regards, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

______________________________ 

Carro Hsieh 

Compliance Engineer 

1523 26th Street, Santa Monica, CA 90404, United States 

Tel: 8006561918 

Email: carro.hsieh@ring.com 

 


